Town Hall Meeting - October 9, 2018 In attendance Don Reeb Martha Harausz Ellen Manning Peter Barber

Where is field Office - across from Firehouse - usually empty -to get answers to questions contact Travis S??? Phone

Who is at Field Office

that Kerin Schwenzber

George Zimmer is on site inspector for Delaware E

The town and Delaware E are working on a fact sheets that should be ready within 2 weeks.

The sheet will be mailed but will first be sent to Ellen to email to those on the MIA list.

There will be a link on the town website to information concerning this project

ASFD

As a general statement: the Order of events - Storm Water vs drinking water - it is not settled - work will be done as needs of the project unfold. Crew availability, special materials preparations, all factor into how the project moves forward.

A general bit of information - there are 3 types of water systems

- 1. drinking water
- 2. sanitary sewers these carry excrement and other household waste. They go to a treatment plant
- 3. storm water sewers these carry run off from storms caught in street drains, yard drains, etc, and ground water pumped from cellars that are linked to the system.

THE McKOWNVILLE PROJECT IS FOCUSING ON REPLACEMENT OF <u>DRINKING WATER</u>
PIPES AND INSTALLATION OF A <u>NEW STORM WATER SYSTEM</u> SANITARY SEWERS ARE
NOT INVOLVED.

STORM SEWERS